
Bishop Chin’s team made a mission tour to Thilin to promote a house church
to a legal church, named Bethlehem Mission Church, in an unengaged area in
North Magway Division. Bethlehem Church is a House Church whose first and

foremost need is a place for worshiping as their member increase up to
eleven families. They are currently using a small house where the room is too

small and illegal to be used as a church.
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Early this year, we received a call from a Harvest
Partner church wishing to assist in some short-

term way to bless pastors of local churches in the
nations that were not receiving regular support.
They wanted to affect some kind of investment

that would assist a pastor or two in building some
support that would bring about regular income for

that pastor. Previously, this Harvest Partner
church had helped to start self-sustaining goat

and chicken farms in Nepal for pastors there. 
 

We reached out to Brother Chin Kang Mon, our
National Overseer of Myanmar, to see if he

possibly had any pastors who would be interested
in a similar project. Brother Chin responded

quickly with a list of five pastors, the type of farms
they each felt they could create, maintain, and the
costs of each project. The funds would be used to

purchase pigs or goats, buy 3 months’ worth of
food, and build the farms. After receiving and

sharing these projects, we had 2 Harvest Partner
churches and an individual donor fulfill all the

suggested projects.

Brother Chin recently sent us an update on a few of
the pastors who have already begun their projects.
Pastor Saw James from the Agape Mission Church

has happily started his project with 10 goats.
Pastor Aung Mee from the Bethlehem Mission

Church in Taung Maan, Pastor Maung Maung Oo
from the Ayetharyar Mission Church in Taungyi,

and Pastor Mang Kee from New Hope Mission
Church were able to start pig farms with 5 pigs
each. Brother Chin is grateful that the support

offered by these donors have helped these pastors
to begin a self-sustaining project that will bless

them for years to come.

The 14th SEAMC
graduation

service was held
on Feb 22, 2020.

There were 22
students that

graduated from
our Mission
College in

Yangon.
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Thank you, Harvest Partners,
for your continued generosity in

your support of Myanmar. The
ministry of Myanmar is deeply

grateful for your love,
encouragements, prayers, and

faithful support. 
 

Churches can give to special
needs through Project Giving or

Individuals may give through
Helping Hand. Please be sure to
specify the exact need your gift

is intended for. 
 

All gifts are tax deductible and
100% of your gift will be

applied to the need specified.
 

If you would like to know more
about Project Giving for

Myanmar, please contact the 
Global Missions office.

www.globalcogop.org

WAYS TO GIVE

Global Missions Ministries
PO Box 2910
Cleveland, TN 37320-2910

423-559-5207 or
423-559-5209
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